'ﬁwuﬂ-m ﬁf Athlotiea,
9 North Miehigen Ave.,
Chicago, Ill,

Dear Maj. Griffith:

Please pardon my deley in

answering your letter of December 27th.
I have reeceived a letter from
g © in which he advises me that
they usually have you select offielals for
thelr games. This 1s agreeable with us
and we ahall be glad to have you do 1t.

Robert Zuppk

I have consulted Coach Bargiu
regarding the matter and he would prefer
to have some of the following Conference
officiale used: Jack Grover, A.A, Schabi:
Lesiie Tdmonds, C.E. MeBride. Of course, it
would be satisfactory with us to use some of
the Big 10 officials also. We ghould be
glad to have officials from both Conferences
in the game. MNost of the above named offi-
cials, however, are referees.

 We should be glad to be sdvised
of the men who are selected for this pame,

Thankiﬁg you, I am

r,

Wery cordially yours,

Director.




